
 

 

 

 

Cir/005/19-20                              Date: 26-06-2019 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings to you! 

We have almost completed the first month at school and we are happy to note that all the children 

have settled in well. While thanking the Almighty for his divine strength, we also thank you for the 

trust placed in us. 

As you are aware assessments form an integral part of the teaching learning process in school 

and we will be conducting the first Periodic Test for the AY 2019-20, from July 19, 2019 to July 

31,2019. The test portions and schedule have been attached along with this note for your 

reference. 

There will be no change in school timings on assessment days.  

We look forward to your support and co-operation. 

 

Thanking you, 

S/d Principal   

Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 

 

 

 


